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April is National Child Abuse Prevention Month. Communities around the nation 
are encouraged to come together to support families and children to spread the 
awareness of child abuse prevention through outreach programs, resources, and 
activities to identify abuse and neglect. With each opportunity, we learn about 
the signs of child abuse, bring hope to families and come closer to an end of 
child abuse and neglect.  

 

   

As we get closer to the 
completion of the Records 
Building Renovation Project, 
the largest historic 
renovation project in the 
State of Texas, I am excited 
to announce that we 
expect to complete the 
project by the end of 2021. 
So far, we have completed 
levels 2 – 5 and are currently 

working on the renovation 
of the Commissioners 
Courtroom, plaza and roof 
upgrades.  

Our residents and Dallas 
County employees deserve 
modern, efficient and safe 
buildings to work in and 
conduct County services. 
The change is happening 

and though the COVID-19 
pandemic has created 
difficulties with completing 
this project, I hope you will 
all agree that it was worth 
the wait!   

I want you to know that I 
appreciate all of you and 
the work you do here. I 
hope that the completion 
of the Records Building will 
demonstrate that 
appreciation.  
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AS OF MARCH 29, 2021, THE COVID-19 VACCINE IS NOW OPEN TO 
ALL DALLAS COUNTY RESIDENTS! MAKE SURE YOU GO TO 

DALLASCOUNTY.ORG OR CONTACT OUR DALLAS COUNTY COVID-19 
HOTLINE AT 1-855-466-8639 TO REGISTER TODAY! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To ensure our senior citizens and Dallas County 
residents have accessibility to register and receive 
the COVID-19 vaccine, Commissioner Garcia has 
continued to partner with Dallas County Health 
and Human Services, elected officials, and local 
community leaders to offer vaccine appointments 
and transportation to our senior citizens. We have 
also continued our outreach to our District 4 
communities to make sure everyone is registered 
to receive their COVID-19 vaccine.    

The Cockrell Hill Road Virtual Ribbon Cutting 
Ceremony was celebrated on March 22, 2021. I 
want to send a special thanks to Cockrell Hill 
Mayor Luis Carrera, Dallas City Council Member 
Casey Thomas, Alberta Blair and Ted Tegene with 
Dallas County Public Works, Road & Bridge District 
4, and our contractors for your efforts to make this 
project a success. To view the recorded ribbon 
cutting ceremony please click here or visit our 
Dallas County Public Works YouTube page.  

COCKRELL HILL ROAD 
VIRTUAL RIBBON CUTTING 

 

COVID-19 VACCINE EFFORTS 
 

HAPPY EASTER! 
 
TO CELEBRATE EASTER, COMMISSIONER GARCIA TEAMED UP WITH JAYCEE ZARAGOZA RECREATION 
CENTER TO PROVIDE FREE EASTER TREATS, COOKIES AND ICE CREAM FOR CHILDREN AND WITH 
LEDBETTER EAGLE FORD COMMUNITY ORGANIZATION TO PROVIDE 70 LENT MEALS FOR OUR OLDER 
ADULTS! 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LKqRe7Q_RFw
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCbNJPc71ix5ap-GtByyvZ2w
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